The Power Plant 601 E. Pratt Street 6th Floor Baltimore, MD 21202

January 8, 2025

Attn: City Council

Dear Honorable Members of the City Commission,

I am writing on behalf of the owners of the project known as The Pomp, in Pompano Beach Florida to express our enthusiastic support for the installation of the sculpture *Vivacious* and the overall partnership with the City of Pompano Beach. We are truly excited about the future of this project and the ongoing relationship between our organization and the City.

The installation of *Vivacious* represents not only a significant cultural addition to Pompano Beach but also a symbol of creativity and community engagement. The partnership between our organization and the City has been collaborative and forward-thinking, ensuring that this sculpture will not only enhance the aesthetic appeal of the area but will also inspire residents and visitors alike.

We believe that the installation of *Vivacious* at the Pomp will contribute positively to the City's cultural landscape, fostering a greater sense of pride and connection within the community. The continued success of this initiative is a testament to the City's commitment to art, culture, and public spaces that enrich the lives of all who experience them.

We are thrilled to be a part of this venture and look forward to the many opportunities that will arise from our continued partnership. We truly value the City Commission's support, and we remain confident that together, we will create a lasting impact for Pompano Beach.

Sincerely,

Pompano Park JV Land Holdings, LLC

Kevin DiGrazia, Esq. CPA